
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.26/2025-26                                      Date: 09 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We would like to inform that the school will remain closed on 12th May, 2025 i.e. Monday on the account of 
Buddha Purnima. 
 
Regular classes will resume on 13th May 2025 i.e. Tuesday. 

 
 

“The journey of enlightment begins with a single step. Celebrate Buddha 
Purnima by taking yours toward a life of self discovery”. 

 
 
 

 
     

                                                                Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
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